

Halloween Family Newsletter



Date: 28-10-2022			
Events / Dates	Item:	Date:	Venue / Comment
for your diary:	County Final	30-10-2022	Best of luck to our Deputy Principal Colin playing with Mid Kerry this Sunday
	An Evening of Art and Wine	30-11-2022	The Rotary Club has included us as a beneficiary of the event so we need to sell as many tickets as possible, available through the school
	Principals' Conference	16 to 18 th Nov.	anough the solico.
	Christmas Busking	09-12-2022	Come along and support us in the Outlet Centre, Killarney
	Christmas Holidays	21-12-2022 Half day	
Useful Information:	 Thank you sincerely for your efforts looking for an increase to our SNA allocation. All letters have been sent to the SENO and politicians. All 5 local TDs have been in touch at the time of writing this newsletter. The NABSME conference for Special Schools was held recently and we attended various workshops to keep us as informed as possible Every class has been fitted with a new Interactive White Board thanks to a grant from the St. John of Gods Better Life Programme. The school has a number of Interactive Whiteboards available for interested clubs or groups in return for a small donation. Contact the school if you have a worthy cause. 		
Other News:	 An amazing Halloween party was had by all today. Thank you to everyone who helped organise a spooktacular event Deirdre, the Speech and Language therapist who has worked with a number of our pupils will finish on the 10th of November. I would like to thank her for all her work and wish her all the best for the future 		